

Mr Robin Jackson UK Travel Designers Ltd Suite Two, The Mall Bromley Kent BR1 1TT

14 July 2014

Dear Robin and staff at UK Travel Designers LTD,

A Big Thank You from St Mungo's Broadway

Thank you so much for choosing to donate £200.00 to Hilldrop Road after arranging for the wonderful Epworth Choir to visit a few weeks ago. Please accept this letter as the official receipt and please pass on our thanks to anyone who decided to donate. I am pleased to let you know that this money is being used to take our clients to a musical, at their request.

We provided a bed and support to more than 2,500 people a night who are either homeless or at risk, and works to prevent homelessness, helping about 25,000 people a year.

Your support allows us to do so much more than just provide a roof. Our specialist healthcare, training and employment teams are dedicated to helping homeless people recover from their experiences and really turn their lives around for good. Last year our Skills and Employment team supported over 1,700 people to find work, training, further education or take part in a range of other activities. We also supported 1,500 people with their mental health and substance use problems.

We would love to continue to build our relationship with you so if you would like more information about our work, or would like one of our clients to talk to your staff about their lives and how St Mungo's Broadway has helped, please do get in contact with me to make arrangements.

Thank you so much for helping us bring hope to homeless men and women.

Best Wishes.

Beth Norden Community and Events 0208 762 5582

beth.norden@mungosbroadway.org

